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My wife and I are residents at Sydney Wharf (Pyrmont).

We have been following progress on the application for the Ritz Carlton hotel and are supportive of its
development.

The immediate advantages to this development are jobs and the introduction of an iconic brand 6 star brand to
Sydney.

The building has been designed with merit in mind and it would face our building. We see it as improving the
skyline rather than detracting from it.

Height is of little concern. We are a major metropolis and should not limit height when design, use and logic
prevail.

Needless to say we are in full support of the development.

Regards,

Mario Evangelo




